
SERVICE NOTICE IN REGARDS TO COVID-19 

We are committed to ensuring the safety of our customers, 
employees and community. We are closely following the updates 
from the CDC, and we have implemented the recommended 
strategies to help slow the spread of the virus. 

If you have a project that requires templating and installation, we 
have the following guidelines to schedule services : 

1. Has anyone at the jobsite exhibited a fever, cough or 
shortness of breath recently? The on-site services will need 
rescheduled at least 2-3 weeks after those symptoms 
appeared. 

2. Interactions on-site must maintain a minimum social 
distancing space of six feet. We recommend customers 
leave the work area unless any questions need 
answered. 

3. All surfaces in the work area must be cleared and free of 
any personal items before our crew arrives. 

4. If at anytime our employees feel unsafe due to the 
conditions on-site, then we may request the services to 
be rescheduled until the issue has been resolved. 

5. Our crews visit a variety of jobsites each day, which puts 
our employees at high risk of exposure. If the customer is 
aware of this and willing to accept that risk, then we can 
proceed with scheduling services.  

Masks and gloves are available to be worn upon request. 

Please contact us to discuss any questions or concerns about 
your projects at (317) 822-9858 or via email at 

CountertopConnectionsInc@gmail.com 

Stay safe and healthy! 

 


